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Dear Princeton Charter School Family,

I hope this letter finds you enjoying the summer. Now that we are in August and school is approaching, I

want to provide you with the back to school information, forms, and requirements so that you have time

to plan, make doctors appointments, submit all forms, etc. in advance of the start of school.

We will once again use RSchoolsToday to upload all back to school information online (use this link).

Parents must submit the following for each child at Charter:

● Medical questionnaire - medical forms and information, and if applicable - medical/allergy plans

● Student Acceptable Use Policy Form (needed to allow students to use technology at PCS)

● Media and Publicity Consent Form

● Class Trip Permission Form

● Athletic participation forms (grades 6-8).

RSchools was new for us last year and a bit clunky; we have worked to refine the process for this year.

See instructions attached to this email. Parents will need to open the rSchools program, and update

contact information, upload medical forms and sign-off on permissions.

This letter and instructions can be found on the school website as well.

In a few weeks, we will alert families when schedules and class assignments will be accessible via

PowerSchool, our Student Information System (SIS). We hope to provide timely information that is

useful in ensuring a great start of school, especially for families new to Charter.

Shameless plug: I was invited to do the Princeton Podcast, hosted by mayor Mark Freda. Here is the link

to the episode.

Enjoy the rest of summer.

Sincerely,

Larry Patton

Head of School

https://princetoncharter-ar.rschooltoday.com/
https://princetonpodcast.com/episode-54-lawrence-patton-princeton-charter-school-head-of-school/
https://princetonpodcast.com/episode-54-lawrence-patton-princeton-charter-school-head-of-school/

